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File No. 91,400, 92.047

6 August, 2014

Mr John Skinner,

Director — Network Regulation,

Australian Energy Regulator,

Level 20 — 175 Pitt Street,

SYDNEY NSW 2000

(via email to NSW ACTelectricity@aer.gov.qu
Cc to John.Skinner@ger.gov.au

Dear Sir,

Submission AER - Street Lighting
Narromine Shire Council wishes to confirm its support of the joint submission of the 12
member councils of the Orana Regional Organisation of Councils (OROC) prepared

on our behalf by Peter Halyburton of Energy & Management Services.

The proposed increases in the cost of street lighting for councils, particularly small
rural communities as ours, are not sustainable.

We trust our concerns will receive the appropriate consideration in determining a
fairer outcome for all parties.

Thank you for the opportunity to put forward our case, contained in detail in the
abovementioned joint submission.

Yours faithfully,

Greg Lamont,
General Manager.

Please address all Correspondence to the General Manager, PO Box 115 Narromine NSW 2821
Telephone: (02) 6889 9999 Facsimile: (02) 6889 9998 Office Address: 124 Dandaloo Street
Email: mail@narromine.nsw.gov.au Web site: www.narromine.nsw.gov.au



